
2013  Awards:  Best  Group/Tag
Team
Let’s  get this over with.

It’s Shield.  It just is.  Moving on to the other nominees.

FIrst team I want to talk about is Bad Influence.  These guys
are  what  happens  when  you  let  entertaining  guys  be
entertaining  instead  of  trying  to  make  wrestlers  into
comedians.  Every week these guys go out there and make me
laugh which is something WWE very rarely does anymore.  Bad
Influence is a good example of playing to wrestlers’ strengths
and that’s the best thing that can be done a lot of the time.

Then we have the Rhodes Brothers.  If there’s been a better
renaissance than the one Goldust is currently on, it’s been
more years than I can remember.  These guys are going out
there and stealing the show every night and I’m still not
tired of them.  I’d also like to point out how important a
story can be.  The Brothers got over with the audience not
because of their in ring work (which has been very good) but
because the fans can relate to their problems.  Cody just got
married and lost his job and Goldust is out of work.  They’re
given a chance to fight back and that’s exactly what they
did.  A story like that connects with so many fans and that’s
why it worked so well.  Do more of that, though it helps to
have one of the best tag teams going today involved.

Finally, we have the Usos.  They’re a pretty distant fourth,
but they deserve some recognition for how consistently good
they  are.   A  lot  of  the  time  you  just  need  a  pair  of
interesting guys who can fly around the ring and pop a crowd. 
Right now no one is as good at that as the Usos and I’m a big
fan.
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But yeah, if you didn’t know this was going to be Shield you
haven’t paid enough attention.

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up my new
book of on the History of In Your House at Amazon for just $4
at:

And check out my Amazon author page with wrestling books for
just $4 at:

 

 


